
Can you use your creative skills to 
make a story sack? 

While some of you have more 
time at home, we would love 
you and your family to get 
involved in making Emscote 
children a story sack. 

As well as being fun to make, 
story sacks stimulate language 
development and make reading 
more memorable.


What is a story sack? 
A story sack is a large cloth bag 
with a children’s book and objects 
that support the re-telling of the 
story. It could include puppets, 
models of characters or objects, 
games, and non-fiction books 
related to the story. Please choose 
contents that can be reused over 
and over again by different 
children. If you could also make 
the cloth bag, that would be great! 
 
There are lots of examples online 
if you search for ‘story sack 
ideas’.




How will it work? 
• The PTA have kindly paid for 33 

books!

• If you want to join in, sign up 

next week (22 June) using the 
list on the office door


• You’ll get a text or email to ask 
you to collect your book


• You then have until September 
to carefully make your 
resources


• When you donate your sack, 
you’ll receive a special 
certificate and a bookmark to 
say thank you, and your name 
will be permanently attached to 
the story sack.


